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May 2, 2019 

 
 
Dear Hunt Community, 
 
 

School Choice Enhancement Program (SCEP) 
 

The SMART Program, under the direction of the School Board of Broward County, Florida, 
the District and Superintendent Runcie, has allocated $100,000 towards School Choice 
Enhancement capital-related projects at each District school. 
 
HOW IT WORKS: SCEP projects are chosen under the direction of the principal, and in a 
collaborative effort with the School Advisory Council (SAC), school staff, and the school 
community through voting (school staff, one vote per student, registered volunteers). 
 
WHAT TO DO:  
 

• Review the attached SMART Bond Ballot. 
• Circle either Option 1 or Option 2. 
• Return the Ballot to your child’s school by Friday, May 10, 2019. 
 

If you are a REGISTERED volunteer and would like to vote, please call the school office 
and request a ballot.  You will be assigned an official ballot with your name and ballot 
number. 

 
Contact us if you have a question about the School Choice Enhancement Program. 
Thank you for your support and participation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Christina Monroe 
Proud Principal 
 
 

Nora Rupert, Chair 
Heather P. Brinkworth, Vice Chair 

 
Robin Bartleman 

Abby M. Freedman 
Patricia Good 

Donna P. Korn 
Laurie Rich Levinson 

Ann Murray 
Dr. Rosalind Osgood 

 
Robert W. Runcie 

Superintendent of Schools 
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